@ BRITISH PARACHUTE ASSOCIATION LTD.

PREVIOUS RECOMMENDATIONS
(AMENDMENTYS)

The following equipment or systems have previously been banned or strongly
recommended not to be used:

Silk stitched reserve parachutes.

Net vained pilot chutes on front mounted reserve parachutes.
Speed links on reserves.

Blast Handles.

Ripcord Stops.

Irvin 2706 sliding snap hooks.

One shot Capewells on Student equipment.

Pilot chute assisted static line systems.

Peripheral hem width of less than 6" on canopy modifications.
Side pull reserves.

Nylon loops recommended to replace steel cones.

Deeply waisted reserve handles.

The use of twin bridle cords.

Grommet spacing on reserve diapers must not be less than 3" apart centre to centre.
(Riggers Minutes 01.08.85).
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